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Army Corps releases draft Environmental Assessment for Public Comment 
 
PHILADELPHIA (Sept 5, 2013) – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers released for public comment its Draft 
Supplemental Environmental Assessment, dated September 2013, for the Great Egg Harbor Inlet to Townsends 
Inlet Coastal Storm Damage Reduction Project.  
 
The Philadelphia District has prepared the Draft EA to evaluate new information and proposed modified actions 
subsequent to the Final Environmental Impact Statement. Electronic copies of the Draft EA can be viewed 
below.  
 
To request paper copies, please write or e-mail to the addresses below or call (215) 656-6515. Comments may 
be submitted via regular mail to the Environmental Resources Branch, Philadelphia District, U.S. Army Corps 
of Engineers, Wanamaker Building, 100 Penn Square East, Philadelphia, PA 19107. Comments may also be 
submitted via e-mail to the Public Affairs Office. Comments should be submitted by Oct. 7, 2013. 
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